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	Eleven Members of the Los Angeles County Congressional Delegation Sign Letter in Support of Obama Administration’s Fiscal Year 2013 Funding Request for New Starts Program

Last week, eleven members of the Los Angeles County Congressional Delegation joined together to request full funding of the President's Fiscal Year 2013 Budget request of $2.235 Billion for the New Starts program.  This letter has been sent to the Chairman and Ranking Member of the House Appropriations Subcommittee on Transportation.  Within that budget, the President singles out the Westside Subway Extension for $50 million and the Downtown Regional Connector for $31 million in New Starts funds.  This letter has, as a signatory, every Democratic member of the Los Angeles County Congressional Delegation, aside from Rep. Lucille Roybal-Allard and Rep. Adam Schiff, who cannot sign onto letters directed to the House Committee on Appropriations, on which they both serve. Both Congresswoman Roybal-Allard and Congressman Schiff have conveyed, separately, their strong support for the New Starts program to the Committee. Our agency deeply appreciates the strong and unified support our New Starts program has, and continues to enjoy, among many members of our Los Angeles County Congressional Delegation. Please find attached a copy of the Los Angeles County Congressional Delegation letter in support of the New Starts program.
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